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We are continuing construction on the Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Phase One project 
to rebuild 100 year old rail infrastructure and improve transit service.  Work will be performed that 
will affect your community and create inconveniences. We are committed to doing our best to 
minimize the impact of our work and will continue to keep you updated throughout the project. 

 
 

EXTENDED ALLEY CLOSURE 
 
 Weekdays & Saturdays 
Dates: Wednesday, September 4 to Saturday, September 21, 2024 

 
Location: The alley behind 5400 – 5450 N. Winthrop Avenue 

   (W. Balmoral Avenue to W. Catalpa Avenue) 
 

     Work Hours: 7am-7pm, continuous 24/7 alley closure  
 
     Work Activity: Alley Reconstruction 

 
Local Impact:     

• The alley will be closed at all times. 
• Vehicles will be unable to enter/exit garages and parking spaces in the 

alley between W. Balmoral Avenue and W. Catalpa Avenue during this 
closure. 

• For your safety, please do not attempt to use the alley for any purpose 
unless in an emergency situation. 

• If you need further information about alternative parking, please contact the 
contractor, Walsh-Fluor, at cpoole@walshgroup.com. 

• Garbage and recycling bins will be relocated to N. Winthrop Avenue by the 
contractor until the work activity is complete. Please dispose of garbage 
and recycling in your relocated bins located on N. Winthrop Avenue until 
the alley is reopened and the contractor has moved bins back. 

• There will be noise while work is being performed. Noise will include:  
o General construction noise 
o Loud noise from pavement demolition 
o Beeping from backup alarms on maintenance equipment and 

vehicles 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 
RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 
1-331-303-2499 

       

 

https://www.transitchicago.com/rpm/jobs/

